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REFEREE 1 

In this sense I would accept the paper in its present form with the only suggestion to use 

the acronym "LiDAR" as a noun "lidar"similarly to the word radar. But this is up to the 

authors to consider. 

Authors: The suggestion mentioned by the referee 1 was included in the revised manuscript. 

 


